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August 15, 2013 

 

Starboard Capital Partners announces the addition of L. Scott Perry  

to its Advisory Board 

 

Starboard Capital Partners, LLC is pleased to announce the addition of L. Scott Perry to its Advisory 
Board.  Scott will add expertise and insight into the telecommunications, wireless and cable industries. 

 

The Advisory Board Members are instrumental in due diligence as well as potentially serving as Board 
Members for Starboard’s portfolio companies going forward. 

 

For a full bio on Scott Perry as well as the other Advisory Board members, please visit: 

www.starboardcapital.net/team 
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